
 
 
 

Youth Sunday will be next Sunday, March 8. Please come support our youth as 
they lead in worship that day. 
 
 
 

                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
June 6, 2021 

 

Attendance 
Church:  57 
Online:  13 

                               Sunday School:       38 
 

Needed to meet Budget Weekly - $6,152.00 
 

Received: 
Budget:  $6,609.00 
Parking Lot    $100.00 
Memorials:      $50.00 
 

   
 
 
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

CHURCH FAMILY:  Hulan Williams, George Boyd, Jim Sawyer, Harry Ward, Robert Dickerson 
& Phyllis Dickerson, Tracie Wildman, Louie Askew, John Smith, Marguerite Sexton Hart, 
Kristie Nicholson, Faye McCombs, Oliver and Frances Lucas, Sandy McMurtrie, Barbara 
Peyton. 
 

OTHER CONCERNS: Waylon Rogers (Son of Wade Rogers), Kaya Morris (Friend of Kierstyn 
Smith), Heather Brown (Daughter in law of Bobby & Becky Brown), Mae Oliver, Keith 
Sawyer, Mike Ward, Jonni Kephart, Don May, Sue Owens, William Sexton, Alfonzo Boyd, 
Rodney Rogerson. 

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS: Ridgewood Rehabilitation, Washington -Freda Cole; Three Rivers- 
Claudia Beacham #402, Christine McMurtrie #208; River Trace Nursing & Rehab Center, 
Washington– Pauline Humphreys #418; Roanoke Landing- Alice Dotson #209, Tim Elks #315; 
Chowan River Nursing Home– Rae Owens. 

************************************** 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
June 13, 2021 

Email fbcoff@embarqmail.com; Website: firstbaptistplymouth.org 
(252) 793-5026 

: 

If you have a prayer request, please add them on the line below and give to Pastor Paul. 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU 
 
Thank you so much for all of the 
many gifts that you gave me last 
Sunday. I appreciate the love and 
friendship that came along with 
the gifts. Words cannot express all 
that I have been given over the 
past 10 years here at First Baptist. 
You will forever be in my thoughts 
and prayers, as I hope I will be in 
yours. Thank you for everything! 
Karen 

 

Thank You 
Dear First Baptist Plymouth, 
Chaplaincy Services of Longleaf Neurological Medical Treatment Center of the 
state of NC in Wilson, thanks you for the over $455.00 Sunday school and 
devotional books made via the South Roanoke Baptist Association.  
 
Blessings, 
Rev. Chaplain Mike Willard 

The Deacons will meet 
Monday, June 21 at 

7:00 pm in the 
Fellowship Hall with 
Bill Sexton hosting. 

mailto:fbcoff@embarqmail.com

